
CHESTERFIELD TWP PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please take notice that the Chesterfield Township Planning Board will have a special 

meeting to hear the application of Double O Properties, LLC, Block 105 Lot 1, 

Preliminary and Final Major Site Plan on June 29, 2023 at 7:30pm at the Chesterfield 

Township Municipal Building located at 295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, 

Chesterfield, New Jersey  

 

 

 
       Aggie Napoleon 

              Planning Board Secretary  
  


